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This week we finished our volcano dances, performed them to each other and 
evaluated the performances. It was wonderful to see such different interpretations 
of a volcanic eruption and excellent development of skills. We filmed the dances and 
they will be uploaded to Google Classroom for the children to share with you at 
home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 
 Relationships Education – we will be learning about puberty after half term 

(see email for further information). 
 Reading 5 times a week – please hear your child read at least once a week 

and sign their reading record book. 
 Mathletics – It is very important that your children complete the set 

Mathletics homework as it is linked to the learning in class and will ensure 
they continue to develop their skills. 

 Spellings  
 TTRockstars 


